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Board of Public Works 

1600 O Street, PO Box 288  

Auburn, NE  68305 (402-274-4981) 

auburnbpw.com 
 

REMINDER ABOUT WATER 

METERS 

Water meters are the customer’s 

responsibility per city ordinance 

3-710. If a water meter becomes 

damaged due to exposure to cold 

temperatures, the customer shall 

be held accountable. Once BPW is 

notified of the damaged water 

meter, it will be replaced, and the 

customer will be billed for the 

replacement. 

 

BPW customers, please be aware of scam calls. Never give out your banking 

information by email or phone unless you are sure of who you are speaking 

to. The BPW will not demand banking information by email or phone. We 

won’t force you to pay by phone as your only option. You can learn more 

about recent scams on the Federal Trade Commission website at 

https://www.consumer.ftc.gov/features/scam-alerts.  

Utility meters are needed to monitor the utility use at your residence. Both the electrical 
and water meters need to always be accessible to BPW employees.  

Clear access is needed for accurate readings and to perform routine maintenance. The 
planting of trees, shrubs, vegetation, or any other obstructions near the meter can hamper 
meter reading or result in damage to the equipment.  

In the event of an outage, meters that are inaccessible can result in additional time 
without power and possibly additional expenses to the customer. Please do your part in 
keeping your residence safe and unimpeded. Thank you! 

 

https://www.consumer.ftc.gov/features/scam-alerts


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Office Hours: 7:30 am to 5:00 pm M-F 
Service Center Hours: 7:30 am to 4:00 pm M-F 
Closed the following dates: Thursday, November 24th   

and Friday, November 25th   for Thanksgiving break. 
Friday, December 23rd and Monday, December 26th   for Christmas break. 
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November 6, 2022 

FREE Septic Tank Inspections & Pumping 

BPW is offering free septic tank inspections and pumping 

services. Please call BPW with any questions (402)274-4981. 
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